
 

 
EPM Board of Directors approved to start the 

procedures necessary to dispose of the shareholdings 

that the Company has in UNE and Inversiones Telco 

  

 

The Board of Directors of EPM, in its session today Tuesday, May 25, 2021, authorized to 

initiate the necessary procedures for the Total disposal of its shareholding in UNE EPM 

Telecomunicaciones S.A. and Inversiones Telco S.A.S.   

 

With the result of the sale of the shares of these companies, where EPM is not controlling, 

the Company intends to redirect resources in initiatives managed by EPM and that are part 

of its strategic businesses. 

 
The Medellín Mayor's Office is legally empowered to present the Project of Agreement before the 

Council of Medellín for its debate, in order to obtain its authorization for share disposals. 

 

EPM reiterates that it is and will be a 100% public company at the service of the people and will 

continue with its higher purpose of contributing to the harmony of life for a better world, through the 

development of the territories in which it has a presence and contributing to the quality of life of 

millions of people. 


